
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/13/2010 9:59:33 AM

'Fogel, Cathleen A.' (cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Declined: FW: PECI and IOU meeting on attribution 

Cathy -

Thank you very much for your invitation to this meeting. Unfortunately, we are booked today and are 
not able to attend.

If there are any meeting notes, can you send them to us?

Also, we would like to be invited to any future meetings.

Thank you again.

Redacted
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